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To: All Municipalities, Local Service Districts, and Inuit Community Governments, 
Consultants, HCANL, NLCSA, MNL, PMA 

Re: Update to Procurement Thresholds 

   Date:  February 8, 2024  

The Municipal Infrastructure Division (MI) would like to advise communities throughout the 
Province that the Public Procurement Agency (PPA) has revised the Public Procurement Policy, 
effective January 1, 2024.  
 
PPA has increased the Open Call for Bids thresholds (excluding HST) as shown below: 

 

Public Bodies 
Thresholds 

Goods Services Public Works Lease of Space 

Departments $33,400 $133,800 $133,800 $100,000 

MASH* $133,800 $133,800 $334,400 $100,000 

Crown 
Corporations 

$264,200 $264,200 $264,200 $100,000 

*Municipalities, Local Service Districts, Academic Institutions, School Districts, Health 
Authorities 

 
This means that an Open Call for Bids is not strictly required for goods/services/public works 
below the threshold, depending on whether or not other exceptions apply. Please refer to PPA’s 

Public Procurement Policy, available here: https://www.gov.nl.ca/ppa/division/legislation/   
 
If you have any questions related this, or the impacts on your MI funded projects, feel free to 
reach out to your local Regional Office. 
 
Sincerely, 

    

 

 
Kim Kieley, P. Eng., FEC 
Director – Municipal Infrastructure 
Transportation and Infrastructure 
Work together…work safely. 
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